
 

GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

DIRECTORATE OF SCHOOL EDUCATION 

                         NAGALAND :: KOHIMA 

   
                   

    NOTIFICATION 

 

 Dated,   Kohima the 20th March 2023 

 

NO. ED/PLN/B-1/2020-21: It is hereby notified to all Individuals/Societies/Trusts/ 

Organisations that the application form for Opening of New Private Schools in the State 

shall be made available in the Directorate of School Education, Kohima from 3rd April 

2023 till 31st May 2023.  

 

The forms may be collected from Room No. 421 (Planning Section) during office 

hours.   

 
 

         (THAVASEELAN K) IAS 

          PRINCIPAL DIRECTOR 

 
 


